
 
GCSE results day letter 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The attitude and commitment our students have demonstrated throughout year 11 has 

been exemplary. Students have taken advantage of a wealth of additional sessions outside 

of lessons and approached the final exams with confidence. They now deserve an 

opportunity to relax as we await their GCSE outcomes which we believe will reflect their 

hard work and dedication. 

Results day for year 11 students will take place on Thursday 25th August and will be held in 

Barrow Hall College.  Results will be available between 9.00 and 10.30 am.  A letter will be 

posted home to those students who have accepted their place at Barrow Hall College, by 

the end of term, inviting them to their college enrolment interview on results day.  If you 

have not yet applied to Barrow Hall College and wish to do so, please contact helen.donson-

jones@greatsankey.org who will be able to help you. 

Please arrive via the green gates adjacent the Livewire building at the rear of school and 

make your way to Barrow Hall College where staff will issue students with results. 

Please note that the results are the student's and therefore CANNOT be collected by any 

other person unless a third-party collection form is completed and provided on results day 

alongside appropriate documentation.  

Alternatively, if you are unable to attend results day you may provide a stamped addressed 

envelope to our exams officer in advance of results day. Further guidance is provided on the 

exams section of our school website https://www.greatsankey.org/curriculum/exams 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank parents and carers for the unwavering support 

you have shown your children and the school over the past five years, but particularly 

during the challenge we all faced due to the pandemic.  The class of 2022 have shown great 

resilience and as parents/carers you have played a hugely significant role in this. As always, 

should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs C Kane 
Deputy Headteacher 
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